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The Regina Heritage Fiddlers are beginning our 35th year as a performing band, playing almost exclusively seniors homes in Regina.  The art room at the South Leisure Centre is the venue for our monthly rehearsals.

We have been asked to pay rent for the facility this year and at our Christmas party the band members voted to pay rent at the rate requested.

We look forward to continuing our relationship with the South Leisure Centre.


